
Snowy 
Owls 

Kestrels Red 
Kites 

 

94.67% 92.14% 95.0% Week 

89.19% 90.25% 90.96% Year 

DATE EVENT 

Mon 21st - Fri 25th 

February 

Half-term 

Monday 28th February Staff Training Day 

Tuesday 1st March Chicks Arriving in 

School 

Thursday 3rd March World Book Day  

Mon 14-th - Fri 18th 

March 

Science Week 

Friday 18th March Red Nose Day 

Monday 21st March Author Visit 

Friday 27th May Jubilee Day 

ATTENDANCE 

DATES FOR THE DIARY 

Each week we publish the attendance from September 

for each class. Our aspirational target for each class is 

97%.   

Message from the Head 

It was lovely to meet everyone at parents evenings 
this week and to hear such fantastic reports from 
staff about our children in school. I want to take this 
time to thank all parents and carers for supporting 
their children and the school through this half term.  
 
After half term we will be continuing our hard work on 
school improvement by monitoring our new curricu-
lum in practice for the foundation subjects. Please 
take the time to ask your child about their learning in 
school in areas such as Art or DT and Geography or 
History.  
We will also be greeted by ‘new life’ with the arrival of 
chicks in school which will create many exciting writ-
ing opportunities for the children.  
 
World Book Day will take place during the first Thurs-
day after half term. We are going all out in fancy 
dress with the theme of —Favourite Book Character. 
There will be all sorts of exciting learning opportuni-
ties taking place and we will continue to share our 
love of books! 
 
With the Queens Platinum Jubilee Bank Holiday fall-
ing in May half term we have arranged for an addi-
tional day for celebrations for the Friday. Therefore 
school will be closed to all pupils on Friday 27th May. 
 
Have a safe and restful half term break and I look for-
ward to seeing all children back in school on Tuesday 
1st March. 
 
Holly Whyte 
 

Safeguarding                         

If you are concerned about a child’s welfare please contact:  

Miss Holly Whyte Designated Safeguarding Lead  

Mr Mathew Atkinson—Deputy Safeguarding Lead 

Mr James Routh—Deputy Safeguarding Lead 

Rebecca Foy—Deputy Safeguarding Lead 

Ripley 01423 770160, Kettlesing  01423 770576 or Beckwithshaw 

01423 504642  

Stars of the Week  

Lulu 

For being a really kind friend. 

 

Willow 

For a fantastic 6 years at Kettlesing 

School. 

 

Elena 

For always being a superstar. 

Together We LEARN (Learning, Enjoyment, Achievement, Respect, No Negativity 



 Thank You! 

We would just like to thank all those parents that came into school this week to help with the big 

clear out, we have really made some head way and another skip, ready to be filled, will arrive next 

week. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Health and Wellbeing North Yorkshire Youth are running interactive virtual courses. If you 

would like more information or to sign up to any of the courses below please email Charlotte on 

charlotte@nyy.org.uk with your full name, the area you live/work in, the course title and date and 

time slot. Once you have signed up for the course you will be sent a Zoom link the week commenc-

ing your training so you can access the course. If you have not received this the morning of the 

training, please call Charlotte on 07825659425. All our courses are free to attend.  



 


